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JUNE   THEMES 

    6 Support 

  13 Wisdom 

  20 Father’s Day/Peace 

  27 Discipline 

   

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

    6 Little Scroll 

  13 Two Witnesses 

  20 7th Trumpet 

  27 Child Saved 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

    6 Not Alone 

  13 Greater Wisdom 

  20 Getting Along 

  27 Tough Love 

   

   

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

    Michigan is beginning to open up as 

a larger percentage of the population 

is receiving the vaccine.  This does not 

mean that COVID is not still a threat 

in our world. 

    Our contacts in India have had to 

suspend their leadership training 

because their area is under lockdown.  

Police have taken to the streets to 

assure churches are not having 

services.  People are having difficulty 

getting food.  The incidence of Covid 

spreads with one of our congregations 

having over 50 people infected.  6 

people died in one day in that 

congregation. 

    Continue to pray and rely on God, 

while you take the necessary 

precautions. 

Food Distributions 
The impact and outreach of 

this ministry has grown.  Last 

month we served people from 

24 communities representing 6 

different counties.  Local demand 

continues to decline as people are 

getting back to work after COVID 

shutdowns. 

    The distributions have become 

much more difficult to schedule with 

the Food Bank of Eastern Michigan 

being short of drivers.  We have had to 

cancel 2 distributions (demand has 

been down significantly, so that has 

helped) and the one coming up has 

been a challenge.  We are tentatively 

going to be renting a truck and picking 

up ½ the food on Friday and the rest 

early on the 19
th
 for Distribution. 

Saturday: June 19th  
9 –   11 am 
Burley Farm 

1271 W. Dodge Road 

 
 

“Snow Birds” 
Return 

 
Charlene 

Anderson and Mary Smith have 

returned from “warmer climates”.  

They are both staying at cottages 

1-2 hours north of us, but will be 

making the journey to join us in 

worship. 

    Charlene quickly got involved 

and helped lead a prayer group 

during the Noon Program for the 

National Day of Prayer.  She will 

also be filling in for Ray Carlson 

as Song Leader when needed. 

   Mary will be helping with the 

flower beds around the church 

(particularly the one for her 

mother, Faye Cockrill). 

     Make sure you let them know 

they are missed and we are 

thrilled that they are back. 

 

 

RETURN OF 

YOUTH 

 
 

Jaydin Moore, 

Savannah Littlejohn, Selena & 

Marianna Armstrong are becoming 

more faithful in their attendance.  

Jaydin is also working on his 

education, Savannah is working and 

been taking some college classes 

besides.  Selena has her hands full 

with Marianna.   

    It was about 5 years ago, all three 

of these young people attended Rock 

Lake Christian Assembly through 

scholarships that we provided.   

   Coupled with the Millers grandson 

joining them on occasion it’s great to 

see all the young faces who can be 

blessed by the example of 

faithfulness and dedication of the 

others in the congregation!   

 


